
February 1, 2023 

 

Dear 4-H Key Leader, 

Attached are applications for your club’s Fair Royalty candidates to complete and return to the 

Extension Office by April 1, 2023.  This is open to all 4-Hers meeting the criteria and no limit as to how 

many applicants a club may have.  Clubs may nominate candidates and /or 4-Hers may complete an 

application on their own without being nominated by a club. The time line is as follows: 

 

 Applications must be typed 

Applications due to the Extension Office April 1, 2023 

 The candidates will be interviewed by the committee on June 14, 2023. 

 

The Riley County 4-H Fair Royalty will be selected by an interview committee including a former fair 

royalty, former community club leader, and a person from the community that works in public relations. 

After the Riley County Fair the Fair Royalty will have further responsibilities as listed on the 

responsibility page. 

Please promote this among your 4-Hers 15 years and older.  It is great leadership experience for them 

and will help them become outstanding leaders for the 4-H program and the Riley County Fair. 

All candidates are eligible to apply for a $1000 leadership scholarship from the Riley County Foundation. 

If you have any question, please call me at 785-564-0081. 

 

Janet Kiser, Program Volunteer 
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